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Charles Rowe <rowe9888@gmail.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 6:08 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Attention:
David Stawick
Secretary Commodity
Futures Trading Commission
1155 21st Street, N.W.,
Washington, DC 20581

Dear David,

Referencing RIN 3038-AC61, I strongly oppose the proposed the CFTC Forex margin increases, which are grossly
and unfairly biased to favor big investors, Goldman Sachs-like companies and the likenesses of Hank Paulson and
their thieving crowds.

Really, what is happening to America? Please review your decision with more consideration for the average
investor and citizen and stop these grossly and unfairly biased margin increases.

Sincerely,

Charles Rowe
920 76th St NW
Bradenton, FL 34209

407-385-6998


